
Date: 24/04/2019 

 

NOTICE 

Subject: Opening of ‘Technical Bids’ received for 

‘Internal Audit Functions of SPPL’.  
 

 

Technical Bids received from Internal Auditors for F.Y. 

2019-20 to 2021-22 with reference to the invitation of 

Tenders for Engagement of Chartered Accountants Firm for   

‘ Internal Audit Function of SPPL’, is rescheduled to be 

opened on 25th April, 2019  at 15.00 hrs. in SPPL’s office. 

One ‘ Authorized Representative ’ of the concerned 

Chartered Accounts Firms may remain present at the time 

of opening the said ‘ Technical Bids ’.  

 

Sd/- 

General Manager (Mktg) 


